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Tough Enough To Wear Pink At Pioneer Days Rodeo

Its PINK time again! The six annual Tough Enough to Wear Pink (TETWP) night is coming up on
Friday, May 4, 2012 during the Guymon Pioneer Days Rodeo. Between now and the rodeo, the
Oklahoma Panhandle Circle of Friends will be getting sponsors and raising money for the cancer
patients of the non-profit Don and Sybil Harrington Cancer Center. Come to the Rodeo be tough,
wear PINK and help us help those fighting cancer! The new t-shirts and jewelry are available at
Bank of the Panhandle, 3 Wild Hairs Salon and Guymon Chamber of Commerce.
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